
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because private health information should remain private. As citizens we 
should be made aware of and approve the questions that you are administering to our children. This bill 
is too broad and is not making clear enough the purpose for invading privacy. 
 
Regards,  
Sunny Harker  
2836 se Washington st 
Milwaukie, OR 97222  
 


